Colonel C. H. Armstrong III, Commandant, is a West Point graduate who holds a master’s degree from Pacific
Lutheran University. He is pleased with the leadership in the Cadet Corps this year: “I thought that we had a
superior group of cadet leaders last year, but this year’s crop may be even better. Strong cadet leadership
usually means improvement in all aspects of cadet life, including discipline and grades.”

Command Sergeant Major Rosvelt Martain is in his fifteenth year as the CMA Command Sergeant Major. He
has worked as a tactical officer and in administration. “This has been a good year,” he observed. “There have
been relatively few disruptions in cadet leadership. Another positive development is improved appearance.
Cadets look better because they are paying more attention to wearing the uniform properly.”
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